MUPY graduated students in Social and Administrative Pharmacy had international
study visit in South Korea.

Mar 11, 2012

Social, Economic and Administrative Pharmacy (SEAP) Curriculum arranged the study visit in South
Korea during March 11-15, 2012. The objective of study visit was to strengthen and exchange
knowledge and experiences with international experts in addition to learning in class. There were 7
PhD and 16 Master students as well as Assoc. Prof. Arthorn Riewpaiboon and Assoc. Prof. Cha-oncin
Sooksriwongse. The study visit included National Evidence-based Healthcare Collaborating Agency
(NECA), Korea Food and Drug Administration Office (KFDA), School of Pharmacy, Syngkyunkwan
University, and Daewoong Pharmaceuticals Company.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/881



